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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
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As a resident of No.9 Daleham Mews, T would like to voice my concern about the proposed application,
which has changed very little from the previous application 2019/4295/P.

I believe it should be rejected on the grounds of the clear implications it has for the light entering both our
house and 9a, and also that it is out of character with both Belsize Park Mews and the very nature of what is
meant by a conservation area.

Sincerest regards,

Matthew Hallsworth
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